ROTARY CLUB

YAKIMA, WASHINGTON

January 28, 1957

Mr. Louis 0, Janeck
18 North 2nd Street,
Yakima, Washington

To Members of the Rotary Board and Club Assembly:

I am pleased to announce that the District
Governor's official visit to our club will be Thursday,
February 4. Charles will be our guest at the ncon luncheon,
and has suggested that we have a Club Assembly meeting
that evening. Therefore I anm giving you this notice
in order that you may be prepared to reserve that evening

to meet with our District Governor in Room 2y Chamber of
Commerce Building, at eight o'clock.

Rotarily yours,

s President




